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NOTICE 
  
 

09 February, 2022 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

This is to inform you of current updated progress on PS8142W HYUNDAI EARTH 030W. After the vessel 

arrived in Russia on 06th FEB, PCR test and preventive measures against epidemics has been carried out 

and decided to replace entire crew members to prevent further deterioration. The replacement is expected 

to be completed on 11th FEB and additional disinfection measure will be taken after full crew members are 

substituted. Once counter measures are finalized, the subject vessel will sail out to next port, Kwangyang.  

 

Ship operator is closely monitoring current status and working with relevant authorities as well as ship 

owner in order to make vessel operation back to normal. Will keep you posted with additional updates. 

 

Thanks and Regards, 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corporation 


